
Required Pesticide Application Notice, September-December 2018 
The following table summarizes regulated pesticide applications in the Horseheads Central School District from the 
period of September to December 2018.   
 
You can be included on a notification register for a specific school or other district property.  By applying 
for this list, you will receive a notice prior to any regulated pesticide application at the school where you 
registered.  Please note:  You must apply to be on the registry if you wish to be notified of impending 
regulated pesticide applications.    
 
If you have questions, please feel free to contact the Horseheads Central School District Safety Representative at 
(607) 795-2592.   
 

Pesticide Application Log 
Building / area Specific 

Location  
Name of  
Pesticide  

Date(s) Time(s) Pest or  
Other reason 

Board of 
Education 
Approval? 

 
No applications during this quarter 

 
 
 
 


